
 

Notification for Limited Tender 

 

No:IT-1/27/Digital Library/Webportal/SOU/2025                                                            17.01.2025                                                                                                                                                 

 

The University is planning to develop a digital public library as part of the CSR project 

sponsored by Cochin Shipyard, to provide access to the library resources and additional reading 

materials to the stakeholders of the University as well as the public. The portal shall facilitate for 

usability restricted services and online events hosting.  

Limited tenders are invited from qualified persons/agencies with expertise in development, 

hosting and deployment of web services. Sealed quotations with documents in evidence of 

qualification and experience shall reach the office of the Registrar on or before 27.1.2025. Details 

regarding the project can be availed from the office of the Cyber Controller at Academic Block, 

Vellayittambalam, Kollam. Ph. 9188920449. 

 

 

 

                      Registrar 

 


